
Newsletter July 2017 

As we near the end of the school year we have a 

few events happening and we will be looking back 

at all our children have achieved over the last year.  Re-

cently our children have been busy representing our school 

at several sporting events in our area, and we have had a 

great days at Bulby’s Wood with the National Park  as part 

of the Sill Project and also the Musical Roots Event at Alnwick 

Garden, despite the weather!  

Sports morning 

We are planning on holding our sports morning on Tuesday 18th July at 

10.30am to 12.00 pm, and have Thursday 20th July (10.00 to 11.30 am due to swimming) 

pencilled in as a reserve date just in case!  Everyone is welcome to come along and 

support all our children as they take part in a variety of team games to see which team 

will gain the most points this year and win the ‘Gold’ award.   

End of year Celebration Assembly 

We are holding our end of year Celebration Assembly on Wednesday 19th 

July at 10.00 am, when we will look back at the school year and ‘celebrate’ 

our children’s achievements.  This will be followed by refreshments.  Please do come 

along and help us celebrate our year! 

Summer Fayre 

This Saturday 8th July our PTA are holding our Summer Fayre from 11 am to 2pm 

and we hope you are all able to come and join us!  There will be a cake stall, 

tombola, raffle and crafts.  Pony rides, climbing wall and Forest school demonstrations to 

name a few. Something for everyone to come along, see or take part in.  Last year the 

pulled pork rolls went down really well, and  we know there are some tasty treats this 

year to come and sample! Entry will be £1.00 for adults with children free.  Please can all 

donations for the raffle and tombola be in school by Friday? Any donations of cakes to 

school please by Friday or Saturday morning. Hope to see you Saturday! 

End of term 

This year we break up for the summer holidays on Friday 21st July at 2pm.  

Our last day of term will have a variety of in school activities for our chil-

dren to take part in.  They are also welcome to ‘Come as they please’, so 

wearing whatever they choose.   We are hoping that our dance session 

will take place that day as usual, so if children can come ready for dance 

and bring their chosen clothes to change into for the rest of the day.  Miss 

Thomson will have her final drama session on Friday 14th July.  



Dates for your diary - 

Tuesday 4th July  - Cross Country at Ellingham Primary ( KS2, years 3, 4 and 6)pm only 

Saturday 8th July  -  Summer Fayre 11am -1pm 

Monday 10th July  -  Reception to year 6 reports sent home to parents.  

Friday 14th July  -  final drama session 

Monday 17th July  -  final tennis session  

Tuesday 18th July  -  Sports morning 10.30 am 

Wednesday 19th July  -  celebration assembly 10.00 am 

Thursday 20th July  -  final swimming session (reserve sports) 

Friday 21st July  -  Come as you please day, school closes at 2pm. 

Wednesday 6th September  -  school reopens at 9.00 am.

The Branton  and Breamish Team   

Find us at www.branton.northumberland.sch.uk  

Contact us on 01665 578225, or email 

admin@branton.northumberland.sch.uk 

After School Clubs 

This week will be the final week for all after school clubs this academic year.  

In September Trident Soccer will be back coaching and running an after school club 

and we will let you know what is happening nearer the time.  Film club will also restart in 

September and all after school activities will be notified at the beginning of next year.  

School Photos 

If anyone missed the deadline for the school photos, and still wishes to order can you 

please send the order into school as soon as possible, as Phototronics have said they 

could pick up any further orders when they drop off the current orders.  

Parent Governor Election 

We are awaiting confirmation from a nominee, and will let you know the outcome as 

soon as we can.  

New Uniform for September  

If you would like any items of uniform for September please 

complete the attached order form and return it to school by 

Friday 15th July. We will notify parents at the end of the sum-

mer holiday when school is open to collect any ordered items.  


